
Safety Reminders 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your on-going support with this. 

 

Parking 

The car park is for use by  

staff only please.  

 

We share our car park with 

Pre-School and Junior School 

staff and it is always busy.  

Packed Lunches 

Please cut grapes and cherry 

tomatoes in half. 

Jewellery 

Stud earrings only for school 

please – no hooped earrings. 

No bracelets or necklaces 

please. 

Scooters & Bikes 

Please encourage your child to 

walk their bike/scooter on the 

playgrounds/paths around 

school. 

   Collecting  

     from School 

Please let us know if your child 

is being collected by someone 

different. 

Dogs 

Please do not bring 

dogs onto the school 

site. Thank you. 

No bracelets or 

necklaces please 

Uniform 

Please ensure all 

items of uniform are 

named. 

 


